
 

HEU project underway to update 
member contact information  
Tens of thousands of members will receive calls over next few weeks 

Over the next two months, tens of thousands of HEU members will receive a call from 
Stratcomm – a Vancouver-based union calling centre. 
 
A primary objective for this project is to ensure that the union can communicate quickly with 
members as we head into bargaining. 
 
Stratcomm staff will be updating home emails and addresses, as well as confirming job titles. 
 
The callers will provide HEU’s provincial office number to any member who wishes to 
independently confirm that calls are legitimate. 
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